
The SGP stands for politics with an open Bible. The Bible is our guide in
the work that we do. As a political party we want to keep the promises
that we make. As our voter, you must be able to rely on the
commitments and promises we have made in the House of
Representatives and during the election campaign. In our platform we
pay special attention to the protection of unborn and vulnerable life,
family values and security. 

Party leader Chris Stoffer: “Do you also want a strong pro-life and pro-
family voice to be heard in the Netherlands? Vote SGP. The more votes we
get, the stronger we stand! May we count on your prayers, your support
and your vote?”

VOTE SGP!
YOUR VOTE FROM ABROAD CAN MAKE A DIFFERENCE

sgp.nl

Would you like to vote from abroad? Please visit
stemmenvanuithetbuitenland.nl and fill out the registration
form. Make sure you register before October 11th, so there is
enough time to process your registration for the upcoming
elections for the House of Representatives. 

Tip: also tick the boxes for the other elections that you would
like to receive an automatic invitation for. By doing this, you 
only have to go through the registration process once.



VOTE


